
Lawrence Dunn


From: Lawrence Dunn


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 6:47 PM


To: Louis Uccellini


Subject: Birmingham


Louis,


I read today that you praised the work of WFO Birmingham.  Good on you!!!


Didn’t think I’d ever see this much political controversy over our apolitical NWS and its apolitical mission.


You must be in the thick of it.  I just wanted to let you know how much your courage to do the right thing is


appreciated!


All is well here, retirement is exhausting :)


larry


Lawrence Dunn Ph.D.


cell: 
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	Birmingham

